NORTH TAPPS MIDDLE SCHOOL

“Learning Today for Tomerrow’s Challenges”

Dear Parents,

As most of you know the district does not provide transportation home from contests held with schools in the Auburn
League. This decision was made for budgetary reasons and because of the low numbers of students taking advantage
of the service when it was offered.

The purpose of this letter is to remind parents of the no bus return policy and to give parents time to make other ar-
rangements for the safe return of their student-athletes. We are concerned that some players might be left at other
schools or North Tapps without a ride home, so to prevent that we are supporting a carpool effort. All students are
expected to be picked up within 15 minutes of the end of practice or game. After the third time a student is not
picked up within 15 minutes of the end of the game or practice the student will be remeoved from the team.
Wednesday and Thursday at 4:10 the school provides an activity bus to take students home from practices held
at North Tapps.

Please review the options below, check any or all that apply and return this to your child’s coach prior to the first
game:

____If I am not available to pick up my child at the end of the game, I am willing to allow any other player’s parent to
transport my child home following games.

____IfI am not available at the end of the game, I am comfortable with the following parents providing transportation
home for my child:
(List all names below — please print)

L. 2. 3.
4, 5, 6.
7. 8. 9

After the game, it will be your child’s responsibility to follow your directions regarding transportation home, so please
speak to your child about the option you have selected.

Name of Player Parent’s Signature

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions duberti@dieringer.wednet.edu .

David Uberti
Student Services Coordinator
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